
The NESS Express is a monthly newsletter for the members 
and landowners of the Northern Erie sno-seekers snowmobile 
club We are a 400+ member, non- profit club responsible for 
125+ miles of state funded snowmobile trails located in the 

Erie, Niagara, and Genesee counties.  We meet monthly at a 
pre disclosed location.  All members and interested parties 

are welcome to attend.  For more information, or if you wish to 
contact us, snoseekers.com, or (716)741-NESS or 

snoseekers@yahoo.com
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President: Andy Braunscheidel
Vice President: Jake Jurek 
Secretary: Ron Dawydko
Treasurer: Rich McNamara
Sergeant of Arms: Jeff Glassman
Trail Coordinator: Al Wolbert
Board Member: Jake Anderson
Board Member: Kyle Anderson
Board Member: Kevin Gaik 
Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg
Board Member: Dave Linneborn
Board Member: Matt Weber
Board Member: Luke Anderson

Committees
Legal Committee: Al Wolbert
Emergency Response: (OPEN)
Marketing & AD: (OPEN)
Fundraising: (OPEN)
Social & Public Relations: (open)
Membership: Rich M.
Groomer & Equipment: Ron Dawydko
Trails & Landowners: (OPEN)
Trail Guides: (OPEN)
Newsletter: Ron D.
Social Media: Ron D.
Apparel: (OPEN)
Saftey & Education: (OPEN)
Vintage Chapter: Kevin G.

Created & Edited By:
Ron Dawydko
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Circulation to: 400+ members & 300+ Landowners
Prices are for 12 monthly newsletters 
contact Ron for a lame-ass sales pitch, or further 
details  622-8121 or snoseekers14001@gmail.com

1/8 Page Ad  $75
1/4 Page Ad  $95
1/2 Page Ad  $135
Full Page Ad  $190
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On NESS Trail C4B

Northern Erie

Sno-Seekers

It’s time for you…
To

RENEW
your membership





Seasoned “Top-Dog” NESS Groomer Operator 

N.E.S.S.

…I’m back at it again for another season.  
The September edition of the NESS 
Express marks the return to the “printed” 
version of our monthy newsletter.  With a 
circulation of 500+, consider helping our 
club defer the cost of publication & 
mailing by becoming a sponser.  You’ll 
find rate quotes buried somewhere in this 
issue, and contact info to get the snow-ball 
rolling !!!  ~Ron~





48 years of service to our community & our members…

Membership Application or Renewal 
Northern Erie Sno-Seekers inc.

2020-2021 Season



Send me your crazy, goofy, cool & 
weird trail pics.  

snoseekers@yahoo.com or TxT: (622)8121 

OFSC



NESS supplier of 

Groomer Go~Go Juice !!!





NESS Christmas party Covid casuality 
We held off as long as we could, hoping, 
hoping, hoping…  The reality is we just 
don’t think it’s a wise or safe choice to hold 
our annual Christmas landowner 
appreciation party.  

We are working on other options in place of 
the Christmas party, we need input and ideas 
from our club members !  The only option we 
have come up with so far is a drive through 

chicken bbq for our landowners to enjoy.  Help 
us out with some suggestions !!!  

snoseekers@yahoo.com or TxT / Call:  (716)622-8121 



2020 has been hard on us all…  It’s been especially hard on a 
good number of our sponsors of this esteemed publication, the 

bars & restaurants.  Please keep them in mind as we continue to 
work our way through this crazy year.  They have all worked 

very hard to reopen, and make things as safe as possible, and 
have put the utmost effort into your safety.  



Each and every year, we as a club reach out to 300+ landowners, 
in 3 counties to ask permission to install 123 miles of our 
snowmobile trails.  With out our landowners there would be NO 
trails… simple…  We often get caught up in many other aspects of 
this club, and take for granted our landowners.  There are two 
parts that make up the back bone of this club, our members, and 
our landowners.  Without those two ingredients we are dead in 
the water !  
We can’t thank our landowners enough, and we don’t thank them 
often enough !  As we get ready to start work on installing this 
years trails, I just wanted to take a moment to say thanks.  On 
behalf of all our club members, I want to let you know that we 
appreciate you granting us permission to cross your land every 
year.  I also want you to know that when we are riding on your 
land, we treat it as if it was our own.  We respect the wildlife we 
encounter, pick up any trash we find and when the snow melts we 
do our best to return it to the condition we found it.  Leave no 
trace, is pledge we as snowmobilers take everytime we get on our 
sleds to ride.   



Inn
The

(716)542-2424

Niagara County’s sledders lounge 
Where great food & cold drinks meet up with long time friends 

~The Criswell’s are your hosts~

Dine in & Take Out 

Friday’s Fish Fry’s till 9pm  * Full dinners till 10pm  * Fryer food till close 

Find us on Facebook ..or.. better yet..get off your phone 
and come visit us…

Inn

snoseekers@yahoo.com or TxT / Call:  (716)622-8121 

 Big, Big, news from the internet side of things !!!  The ancient, archaic, BC dated Sno-Seekers website is getting a 
complete overhaul.  We’re not just talking a “freshen-up” here for the upcoming season, NO, NO, I’m not talking piston & 
rings, with a new “trail can”.  This is more like, take the sled over to Jan-Cen, drop it off with a credit card number, and tell 
John you don’t want to be the last sled off the lake anymore.  YUP, the website is going under a total over haul.  We have 
been working for the last few months with Mike, from MJ Marketing to build a whole new web experience !!!  I sincerely 
hope none of you are going to miss the “chat” rooms on the old website, cause they are history.  We are still a few weeks 
away from the finished product, but I can tell you from what I’ve seen so far, it’s going to be awesome, and complete 
interactivity with all other forms of social media.  Many, many thanks to Mike, and MJ Marketing for going above and 
beyond what’s normally expected from a web hosting company !   

Trails don’t just suddenly appear 
overnight in late fall.  A handful of club 
volunteers & trail captains bust their 
butts, and take hours of their time to 
install them !  Just a few hours of your 
time, on a weekend, or a evening 
makes a huge difference.  It’s a great 
way to get out of the house, and be a 
part of one of WNY’s largest trail 
systems covering 3 counties.  Contact 
us to see how and where you can help.





The NESS Express is a “work in progress”, I always encourage input 
on new ideas and thoughts on what would make this newsletter a 
better experience.  With the current Covid situation, and our limited 
ability to gather for meetings, and other restrictions.  The newsletter, 
social media & website are going to be more important than ever to 
stay in touch & up to speed on what’s going on, and what needs to 
be done as fall grows closer.  Be sure to connect with us on 
Facebook, Twitter & Instagram.  …And by all means, if you have an 
idea, or would like to contribute to the NESS Express, let me know !!!  
~Ron~
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NESS Top 4
To Do 

List
1)  Renew your membership 
2)  Trail Captains, take the time to check your 
trails inventory your supplies, advise us to any 
issues
3)  Take time to get out on that boat or bike and 
     enjoy this amazing late summer sun !!!
4)  Get ready…Cause… WINTER IS COMING…


